
  

NASS is the federal statistical agency responsible for producing official data about U.S. agriculture and is committed to providing timely, 
accurate and useful statistics in service to U.S. agriculture. 

 

USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer. To file a complaint of discrimination, write to USDA, Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights, 
Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Stop 9410, Washington, DC 20250-9410, or call toll-free at 

(866) 632-9992 (English) or (800) 877-8339 (TDD)or (866) 377-8642 (English Federal-relay) or (800) 845-6136 (Spanish Federal-relay). 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
NATIONAL AGRICULTURAL STATISTICS SERVICE 

United States Department of Agriculture • Northern Plains Region 

1805 NDSU Research Park Dr., Fargo, ND  58102 • (800) 582-6443 

www.nass.usda.gov 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                   Contact: Darin Jantzi 

(800) 582-6443 

darin.jantzi@usda.gov 

 

NORTH DAKOTA CROP PRODUCTION REPORT 
 

FARGO, N.D. June 12, 2024 – North Dakota winter wheat forecasting of yield and production 

has been discontinued.  State level estimates will be published in the Small Grains 2024 

Summary.  
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